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To:  Kevin Pelan 

Clerk to the Committee for Social Development 

 

From:  Jim McManus 

  Clerk to the Enterprise, Trade and Investment 

   

Date:  10 February 2012 

 
Subject: Green New Deal 
 

 

 

 
At its meeting of 9 February 2012, Members of the Committee for Enterprise, Trade 
and Investment agreed to obtain more information from the Department of Social 
Development on the Green New Deal. 
 
I should be grateful if you would bring this correspondence to the attention of your 
Committee and forward to the Department. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 

Jim McManus 

Committee Clerk 

 

Committee for Enterprise, Trade and Investment  

Room 375 
Parliament Buildings 

 
Tel: +44 (0)28 9052 1574 

Jim.mcmanus@niassembly.gov.uk 
 

  

Fax: +44 (0)28 9052 1083  


